
Graduation Information for 7/7/20 – Mr. Vicari  vicarirr@pcsb.org 

as of July 2, 2020 
 
 
Hello, this is Countryside High School, calling to let our graduating seniors know we 
look forward to celebrating you at our graduation processional at Spectrum Field in 
Clearwater on Tuesday, July 7th. Please make sure you are aware of the specific 
arrival time and the parking lot color for each graduate. This information regarding 
where to park and all other related information is on our Countryside website and 
our Face Book page.  
 

All Countryside seniors should now have received their diplomas in the mail, so you 
will not have to proceed to Clearwater HS after the Processional. If you cannot pick 
up your diploma cover at the Processional, you can stop by Countryside HS the 
following morning between 9am and noon to pick one up. 
 

If you have any questions, or need specific accommodations, please call the school 
or email Principal Bob Vicari at Vicarir@pcsb.org 

  
In an abundance of caution and safety, following required CDC guidelines, please 
keep in mind that all in attendance will need to wear masks and follow social 
distancing procedures. We look forward to seeing you to celebrate our awesome 
Class of 2020! 
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